
Notice to Gas Supply Hub Exchange Members of amendments to the Gas Supply Hub 

Benchmark Price Methodology  

 
This Notice advises all Gas Supply Hub Exchange members and other interested 
stakeholders that AEMO has completed its consultation on amendments to the Gas Supply 
Hub Benchmark Price Methodology (GSH IIR 015).  
 
AEMO proposed changes to the Gas Supply Hub Benchmark Price Methodology to amend 
the existing Wallumbilla Benchmark price so that it is inclusive of both netted and non-netted 
day-ahead trades (i.e. all trades between 9am and 5pm in the Day-ahead product). AEMO 
also proposed to publish an end of day benchmark price for the Day Ahead South East 
Queensland product. 
  
Taking into account the assessment provided in the Impact and Implementation Report (IIR), 
AEMO has decided to implement the proposed amendment, effective from 1 December 
2018.  
 
AEMO received two submissions from stakeholders in response to the proposed 

amendments to the Benchmark Price Methodology as outlined in the IIR. A summary of the 

comments is shown in Attachment A. 

The changes will be incorporated in version 3.0 of the Gas Supply Hub Benchmark Price 

Methodology by including the amendments outlined in Attachment B. As required by the Gas 

Supply Hub Exchange Agreement clause 3.3(d) (iv), AEMO informs Participants that version 

3.0 of the Gas Supply Hub Benchmark Price Methodology will be effective from 1 December 

2018. 

 

Notice Date: 29 October 2018 

 

 



Attachment A: Summary of stakeholder comments on Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement Consultation IIR 014 

Organisation Summary of comment AEMO’s Response 

Arrow Supportive of the proposed change. Noted, the proposed amendments will be made.   

Origin Supportive of the proposed change. Noted, the proposed amendments will be made.   



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


